
 
 
 
COMMITTEE:   SOUTH LUTON AREA BOARD 
 
DATE:   10 NOVEMBER 2016 
 
SUBJECT: PETITION – REVIEW OF BUSES USING 

DUNSTABLE ROAD, BURY PARK 
 
REPORT BY: SERVICE DIRECTOR – PUBLIC REALM  
 
CONTACT OFFICER: CHRISTINE DAVY   546962  
 
IMPLICATIONS: 
 
LEGAL     COMMUNITY SAFETY  
 
EQUALITIES    ENVIRONMENT   
 
FINANCIAL     CONSULTATIONS   
 
STAFFING     OTHER    
 
 
 
WARDS AFFECTED: SOUTH 
 
 
 

PURPOSE 

1. To report to South Luton Area Board the receipt of a petition requesting 
a review of buses using Dunstable Road, Bury Park. 

RECOMMENDATION(S) 

2. South Luton Area Board is recommended to:- 

(i) note receipt of the petition;  

(ii)   comment on the request. 

(iii) instruct the Service Director Public Realm to  advise the 
 petitioners. 

  

 BACKGROUND  

AGENDA ITEM 6.2 
 
 



3. A petition submitted by the family of Mayah Shazad has been received 
requesting an examination of the use of Dunstable Road by buses. 

4. The petition is signed by 406 residents and visitors to Dunstable Road, 
Bury Park. 

5. The petition is further to a public consultation held regarding proposed 
engineering measures in Dunstable Road, Bury Park. 

6. A meeting was held with the family and they have stated that the 
petition was based on their concerns regarding 

• the width of carriageway,  
• the location of the bus stops, 
• buses mounting or driving close to the footway 

REPORT 

7. An oral presentation will be given at the Area Committee 
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